
 

 

4 June 2020 

 

RETURN OF TEXT BOOKS 
 
Text books are a vital resource for all schools and our pupils rely heavily upon having them 
to complete their GCSE and A level examinations. It is therefore imperative that pupils who 
have finished their studies return these books to the school. The average cost of a text 
book is increasing every year and it would not be financially possible for Glenlola Collegiate 
to purchase new text books especially now given the current financial situation. To this end 
we would ask that all our Year 12 and 14 pupils return their text books to school on the 
appropriate day and follow the procedures stated below. 
We greatly appreciate your co-operation in this extremely important task.  
  
Please note that the School will be open from 8.30am to 12.30pm on these days.  
  
Year 14  
Wednesday 10th, Thursday 11th and Friday 12th June 2020.   
  
Year 12  
Wednesday 17th, Thursday 18th June 2020  
 


